
 

 

August 17, 2023 

 

Dear Valued Patient,  

My name is Dr. Reem Saywa and I am delighted to 

announce that I will be joining the team at Drs. Clark 

and Romzick!  The founders of the practice have laid 

forth a strong example of clinical excellence and 

compassion for their patients. I look forward to 

continuing this tradition and exceeding your 

expectations. I am passionate about my work as a 

dentist and relish the opportunity to build long 

lasting relationships with you and your families. 

Alongside Dr. Clark and Dr. Romzick, I’d like to 

formally welcome you to Radiant Dental, where you 

can expect nothing but the best care in the same 

comfortable and welcoming environment you’ve come to expect! 

I completed my undergraduate and dental training at the University of Detroit Mercy. I have been 

practicing dentistry for over 13 years, 8 years of which were in neighboring Novi, MI. Also, I reside in 

Farmington Hills with my husband and 2 children that attend elementary school in Farmington Hills. 

I am excited to become your dentist and feel blessed by this opportunity! Dentistry has been my passion 

for most of my life. This field is very rewarding as I’m able to help families achieve health and well-being. 

Treating patients as if they are my own family makes my job easier while I strive to meet your needs 

with the best treatment options. Every patient is unique and my approach will be parallel to what would 

be best for you. Your comfort is my top priority and I will go the extra mile to ensure that your dental 

experience is pleasant and comfortable. Though you do not know me yet, I will work tirelessly to earn 

your trust in the months and years to come. I look forward to meeting you and your families! 

 

Warmly,  

 

Reem J. Saywa, DDS 

 


